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Our Ref: DLlB/FOI/14-03-23  
 
Date: 18 April 2023 
 
Thank you for your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act, received on 14 March 
2023, reference number FOI 14/03/23. I can confirm that Health Education and Improvement Wales 
(HEIW) has completed a search of its records and has established that it does not hold information falling 
within the confines of your request.  Please find below the response to your request. 
 
Please could you provide the breakdown of people who received the NHS student bursary (for 
the specialisms listed below) and how many of these left Wales after fulfilling their two years of 
employment. 
 
1. Occupational Therapy 
2. Nursing 
3. Midwifery 
4. Physiotherapy 
5. Dental Therapy and Hygiene 
6. Dental Hygiene 
Timescale - ideally looking at the last 5 years 
 
As stated above this information is not held by HEIW. In order to comply with our duty to advise and 
assist, as set out in section 16 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000, we suggest you  contact NHS 
Wales Shares Services Partnership (NWSSP) who will be able to assist you with this query.  Please see 
below the link to the NWSSP website which provides information on how to make a Freedom of 
Information request.   
 
https://nwssp.nhs.wales/about-us/freedom-of-information-act-2000/making-a-freedom-of-information-
request/ 
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